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Maurice D. Schwartz 

1913-1999 
From his days as a student at the Institute in the 1930s, Maury was deeply commit­
ted to education, both in Near Eastern studies and more generally. A longtime mem­
ber of the Oriental Institute Visiting Committee, he followed all the Institute's 
activities with an acute but supportive eye. His passing is a deep personal loss to 
many in the Institute family. 
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